
Dear Committee, 

My name is Tamara Roeder. I am a third-generation barber. I am really concerned with the committee’s 

trying to change our license hours for being a barber. This is our state board regulation. If state board is 

not wanting to change these hours, then this is what barbers need to maintain our high standard. So why 

do franchise owners try to change what is really best for the public—take away hours and something will 

fail in this industry, and it won’t be safe for the public. This will cause more lawsuits against the barber 

and beauty industry, therefor more money out of professionals’ pockets in the long run. So please stop 

letting those that are sponsoring others win this. We have been fighting this for 7 years. We will always 

fight it.  

 

Thanks for listening,  

 

Tamara Roeder 


